
NABFINS Website 
 

Beware of Recruitment Scams 
 

It has been observed that some fraudsters are using the name of NABFINS for hiring 
staff without any such approval by the Company. In this regard, it is informed that 
 
NABFINS, never asks for money in return for an interview or a job. It is against 
our code of conduct and business values. Applying for any of the jobs on our 
websites does not cost or otherwise NABFINS does not charge any fees to job 
seekers and follows total transparent recruitment processes. 
 

If you receive a message from someone impersonating a NABFINS Consultant/Agent 
on any social media platforms seeking your personal information with the promise of 
a job opportunity, please don’t respond and forward us the details for taking action 
against such fraudsters. 
 
We encourage you to visit our NABFINS Office and/or NABFINS website 
(www.nabfins.org (or) https://nabfins.org/Careers/) to know about the job openings 
and register as a candidate. 
 
NABFINS’s job recruitment process involves in-person and/or video conference 
interviews. 
 
NABFINS sends email communication to job applicants from the email domain 
“@nabfins.org”. In case you receive an email from a different domain claiming to be 
from a Consultant/Agent at NABFINS Recruitment, do not reply, it should be assumed 
to be fraudulent. 
 
Never click on any suspicious links on the message or email. 
 
If you are unsure of any kind of messages that you have received from someone 
posting as one of our Consultants/Agents, you are requested to forward the message 
as an attachment to hr@nabifns.org. 
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